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Recent inflation and regulation has affected my bottom line and proposed rent control 

legislation will force me to sell properties and lower the amount of rentals in the state. 

This bill will disincentivize improvements on existing properties due to the inability to 

recover costs under rent control. Rent control has not worked in other states.  


